December 18, 2023

Due to a posting error of the agenda not being saved on the Lake Country
School District website, tonight’s board meeting would not meet the
statutory requirements under Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. This was a
District level error and not of the Board of Education. Additionally a quorum
of the board would not have been present for this evening's meeting. Had a
quorum been present the meeting would not have been able to take place
due to the posting error. The December Regular Board Meeting has
been rescheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday, December 19, 2023, at 5:45 p.m.
The agenda has been posted on our website and now meets open meetings
law.

Sincerely,

Chad E. Schraufnagel



